
 

 

                      

                       

 

 
PROCEDURAL GUIDELINES 

HOME SCHOOLING 
 

1. The home-schooling parents/guardians will be advised that they should notify the appropriate 

superintendent in writing each year prior to September 1st if they intend to home-school their 

child(ren) (Appendix A). 

 

2. The appropriate superintendent will send a letter to the parents/guardians each year, 

acknowledging the notification (Appendix B). 

 
 

3. If the school principal and/or superintendent have concerns that the home-schooling is not 

satisfactory, the matter will be investigated by the superintendent (Appendix C).  Once the 

investigation is complete, the superintendent will notify the parents/guardians about the status 

of their request for home-schooling. 

 

4. School principals may assist parents/guardians in acquiring resources to assist them in 

home schooling their child(ren).  Such assistance will consist of materials available through 

the Education Quality and Accountability Office (EQAO) and the Independent Learning 

Centre, as well as any other curriculum documents available on-line through the Ministry of 

Education. 

 


